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PRECISION PERFORATORS
INCORPORATED

March 18, 1981

License # 35-19071--01

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Glen Brown
611 Ryan Placa IYive, Suite 1000
Ar' 4"gton, Texas 76011

Gentlemen:

In reference to the letter we recei red on Feb. 26, 1981 concerning
the safety _.nspection ccrducted On Feb. 6,1981 ard the notice Of
Viclations attached to that letter. Also the telephone ccnversation
en March 11, 1981 concerning additicnal irdcmaticn to the corrective
steps take.1 to avoid ''urtJ r violations.

On Feb. 18, 1931, we sent a letter regaesting an increase from 50
M4''' r uries to 100 !*''d curies of Indium and Icdine to be added to
cur lc. cense. In the future, records will be kept up to date a-d
Obcerved by Mr. Mike Reeder to ensure the ccrrect acciub of each does
not exceed the regulaticns of our license.

As Of I'eb. 9,1981, surveys have been taken cn a acnthly basis by
Mr. Mike Reeder using a Victcreen type meter which was calibrated cn
Ncv. 11, 1980. In the future our reccrds wd'' be kept up to date and
reviewad by I'r. Mike Reeder and cc==ittee cn a reg 21ar basic.

Leak tests were taken and sent in to Oulf Ihclear en Feb. 11, 1981;
we received the negative results en March 7,1981. A leak test file
has been established and wd'' be reviewed acnthly by Mr. Mi.ke heeder.
All Scurces w '1 be tested and sezn, c.n on prccer dates.d

If additicnal irformaiicn is rescired, please let us know.

Sinc e.rly,f
A /

*/ 4, w' Ai. '

Mike Reeder
President

Precision Perforatcrs, Inc.
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